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LIMITED ATTENDANCE:

- There are two ceremonies in West Palm Beach 
instead of one.  

- Event capacity has been reduced. Faculty and 
guest participation is limited. Students receive four 
graduation tickets.

  

PHYSICAL DISTANCING:

- Guest seating is arranged in pandemic pods.  
Pandemic pods are a small grouping of people who 
live in the same household or who have chosen to 
function as if they live in the same household. If one 
of them becomes positive, the whole group would 
need to quarantine.

- There is six feet of space between all pods.

- Students and faculty are seated in single chairs, 
as opposed to pods, each spaced six feet apart.

- Seating on the stage is six feet apart.

- Monitors will ensure physical distancing in the 
entry line outside the venue.

- Event is livestreamed. There is also overflow 
viewing in the DeSantis Family Chapel.

WELLNESS CHECKS:

- Every participant and guest is asked to fill out a 
Daily Wellness Check on the day of the event. The 
Daily Wellness Check screens for symptoms, close 
contact and international travel.

- Everyone will be temperature checked as they 
enter the venue.

- Please do not attend the event if you are 
experiencing any of the following symptoms:

• Shortness of breath

• Muscle aches/fatigue

• Chills/shaking

• Loss of sense of taste/smell

• Fever greater than 100.4°F

• New onset of cough, sore throat, headache or 
congestion

SAILFISH SAFE COVID PROTOCOLS: PBA SPRING 2021 COMMENCEMENT

(CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE)

All protocols are subject to change due to the changing nature of COVID and to be 
compliant with local, state, and federal guidelines. 
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CONTACT TRACING:

- All participants and guests are asked to report 
a positive COVID-19 test result received within 72 
hours of the event to HealthAlert@pba.edu or 
561.803.2537.

- All participants and guests are asked for their 
phone number and email in the Daily Wellness 
Check. The Health Alert Team will use that contact 
information, if needed.

FACIAL COVERING:

- All guests and participants must wear face 
coverings that completely cover their mouth and 
nose, in both indoor and outdoor spaces, at all times. 

- Facial coverings (masks) are to remain at all 
times unless a person is speaking from the podium. 

- A facial shield is not an acceptable facial 
covering. See this link for acceptable face 
coverings: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/prevent-getting-sick/about-face-coverings.html

- Children 2 years old and under do not have to 
wear a facial covering. 

- Disposable facial coverings (masks) will be 
available at the venue.

- If you are unable to wear a facial covering, please 
watch the event from home. 

- You are not permitted to remove your facial 
covering (mask) within the venue with the 
exception of briefly eating or drinking. If you would 
like to take photos without a mask, you must do so 
outside of the venue. 

DIPLOMA PROTOCOL:

All facial coverings will remain on while on stage. 
Graduate will be handed the diploma cover by 
President Schwinn. President Schwinn will hold one 
side of the diploma cover. The graduate will hold 
the other. Picture will be taken by a professional 
photographer. Masks will remain on. 

The Palm Beach County Convention Center will:

- Have hand sanitizer stations located throughout 
the building and near every meeting room door. 
The touch-free station dispensers will either have 
alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at least 70% 
alcohol or an ethanol-based hand sanitizer with at 
least 60% alcohol.

- Disinfect all touchpoints between ceremonies. 
Touchpoints include stair and escalator handrails, 
door handles, door crash-bars, elevator and ATM 
buttons, house phones, concession stand counters 
and tables, and common-area tables and benches.

- Thoroughly disinfect restrooms regularly during 
event hours. Restrooms feature touch-free soap 
dispensers, sink faucets, toilet fixtures, urinal 
fixtures, and paper-towel dispensers. The touch free 
designs reduce cross-contamination and encourage 
better hygiene.

- Require all employees to complete health 
questionnaires at the beginning of each shift and 
wear masks, hairnets/hats and gloves.

- Follow all sanitation protocol mandated by 
the CDC, federal, state and local guidelines and/
or restrictions for service stations, service carts, 
beverage stations, counters, handrails, dining tables, 
bar tops, stools and chairs, and trays.


